
 

 

Montgomery County Republican Women 

February 1,2022 

President Tina Englen called the meeting to order at 11:42 

Invocation was given by Chaplain Opal Kennedy 

Pledge of Allegiance was led by Judge  Adrienne  Fry 

President Englen extended a welcome to all members, first time attendees, and guests. Guests stood and introduced 

him/herself.   

Carrie, a Tanglewood employee, told us about Tanglewood and the new things happening there.  One exciting thing is the 

opening of 1601 Bakery.  Today's guests were treated to samples of treats that will be sold at the bakery. 

Lunch was served 

After lunch, a raffle giveaway was conducted by First Vice President Pat Allen. 

Today's speakers were introduced by First Vice President Pat Allen.  The following two speakers are candidates for 

District Attorney.  Robert Nash, recently appointed interim D.A. by Gov. Bill Lee.  Gen, Nash has been Assistant D.A. for 

19 years specializing in homicide and violent crimes.  

Neil Stauffer is an Assistant City Attorney for Clarksville.  He currently serves as Major in the Judge Advocate Corps for 

the U.S. Army. 

Steve Powers, Assistant D.A. in the 23rd Judicial District, was unable to attend. 

Following these two speakers, Mark Holleman, owner of Tanglewood spoke to the club. He told about his life in 

Clarksville, love of the city, and the things he hopes to do, many of which involve Tanglewood.  A Proclamation was read 

by Vice President Pat Allen thanking Mark, Carrie, and the Tanglewood Staff on behalf of the Montgomery County 

Republican Women. 

Old Business 

Treasurer's report was given by Juanita Golson.  The club currently has $4,855.03.  Pat Allen made motion and Erin Yow 

seconded to accept report.  All approved. 

Cheryl Chapin went over each item in the purposed budget for 2022. 

Erin Yow, Membership Chairman, gave a report of number of members and new members. 

Brenda Lewis Graham, recording secretary, presented January minutes.  Minutes were accepted as read. 

Willie Frank, corresponding secretary, gave an update on the Lincoln Reagan Dinner occurring April 1st.  Tickets will be 

going on sale soon! 

Ladies Day on the Hill will be March 28th.  Please let President Englen know if you plan to attend. 

Empty Bowls will have tickets for sale soon.  The funds from this event helps Loaves and Fishes with their program. 

President Englen read a thank you to the club from Austin Peay State University for the money donated into the Joy 

Huggins Memorial Fund. 

Scott Golden  will be the speaker for March 1st meeting. 

There being no additional business, the meeting was adjourned by President Englen at 1:14 

Respectfully submitted, 

Brenda Lewis Graham 

Recording Secretary 


